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COMPLETION OF £750K REFURBISHMENT AT THE INVERARAY INN, ARGYLL 
31st JAN 2018 

 
Inveraray’s oldest hotel, The Inveraray Inn, has recently completed a three-
quarter-million-pound refurbishment, reopening to the public on the 31st of 
January 2018. 
 
The comprehensive refurbishment was carried out in phases over a two-year 
period with phase one completing on the 1st January 2017 and phase two 
completing on the 31st January 2018. The works included full refurbishment of 
all bedrooms, bathrooms and common areas, re-naming and re-branding, 
replacement of the electrical heat and hot water system with a biomass-
powered solution and re-roofing. The work was carried out in order to restore 
the hotel’s reputation as one of Scotland’s and the west coast’s premium rural 
hotels. 
 
Drew Anderson, General Manager of The Inveraray Inn said: “The Inveraray Inn 
is the oldest and most historic hotel in Inveraray and is one of the most iconic 
hotels in the west of Scotland. Originally built to accommodate officials visiting 
Inveraray Castle and now lovingly restored, each day we strive to offer standards 
of hospitality that might live up to the inn’s illustrious past.” 
 
Further information: gm@inveraray-inn.co.uk | 01499 302 466 | www.inveraray-inn.co.uk 
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